
 

Health Smiles Program Coming to Mooresville Schools 

 

 

The Healthy Smiles program is returning to Mooresville Schools in January to provide essential preventive 

dental care to students without them even leaving the building. Care provided includes check-ups, cleanings 

with fluoride, preventive sealants, and x-rays. Healthy Smiles dentists provide brushing instructions and a dental 

health report card will be sent home after the visit.  

Medicaid and most insurance plans are accepted or students 

may be eligible for our grant program. Families needing a registration 

form or with questions, should contact Health Services at their child’s 

school. Visit dates are as follows:  

• Newby Jan. 11  

• North Madison Jan. 14 - 15  

• PHMS Jan. 16  

• Northwood Jan. 17  

• Neil Armstrong Jan. 22 - 23  

• Waverly January 18 

 


